
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2018-115 
WATER ENVIRONMENT SERVICES & HAPPY VALLEY STORM SYSTEM MASTER PLAN 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 
December 4, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   
 

1. Regarding Section 3.1, we note that the introductory text to the Scope of Work refers to 
developing “recommendations for funding needs and strategies.” However, under the Scope of 
Work (Section 3.3) there is no mention of developing a funding strategy, apart from possibly 
under 7(e) Implementation Plan. Can you clarify whether the Consultant is expected to develop a 
detailed funding strategy under the Implementation Plan? 
 
Answer: The County is not expecting a detailed funding strategy on this project. What is being 
requested are broad funding needs and recommendations for the implementation. 

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #2 
 


